Haxes, Kathz

From: Lori Taketa <LTaketa@redwoodenergy.org>
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 3:15 PM

To: Wilson, Mike

Cc: Hayes, Kathy

Subject: RE: Resignation from RCEA

Attachments: Cty Wilson Lving Ofc 4.1.22 BLANK.pdf

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Hello Supervisor Wilson,
Thank you very much for letting me know that you are stepping down from the RCEA Board effective immediately.

I am attaching a pre-filled leaving office Form 700 to which | will attach the schedules from the annual filing you
submitted two months ago. Please print, sign and return the cover sheet to RCEA offices at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your support of and work on behalf of RCEA. Your informed contributions to our meetings will be sorely
missed.

Best Regards,

Lori Taketa
Executive Support Specialist & Clerk of the Board | Redwood Coast Energy Authority
(707) 269-1700 | (707) 382-6584 cell | www.RedwoodEnergy.org

Pronouns: she/her/hers

From: Wilson, Mike <Mike.Wilson@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 2:45 PM

To: Matthew Marshall <MMarshall@redwoodenergy.org>
Cc: Lori Taketa <LTaketa@redwoodenergy.org>

Subject: Resignation from RCEA

Matthew,

Please accept this email as my resignation from the RCEA board as the County of Humboldt representative effective
immediately. As you know, | have numerous boards and commissions, some statewide, that consume a significant
amount of time. This is getting more so as we move back to in person meetings. This combined with family obligations
has forced me to pull back a bit so that | can be more present and committed to the obligations | must and can keep.

I trust my alternate, Supervisor Bohn, will do a great job of stepping up as needed and | expect the BOS to fill this
vacancy at or after our April 12" meeting.



As you know | really enjoyed being on the RCEA board. | believe in the mission and the staff is amazing. Really the best.
However, something had to give and based on scheduling and time commitment this was commitment | needed to let
go. I hope you understand.

Thanks again for your leadership for the organization and the community.
With respect,
Mike Wilson P.E.

Humboldt County Supervisor, District 3
707.476.2393



